
 

 

Come one, come all!! Please join 

us on Wednesday, September 

27, 2023 at 7:30 am to meet at 

the flagpole in front of the 

school, as we come together to 

pray for our entire Swallow 

community at See You at the 

Pole. See You at the Pole is a 

Global day of prayer started by 

students that has been 

occurring for over 30 years. This 

is our 6th year participating 

with our students and parents. 

We will start promptly at 

7:30am and be done by 7:44, so 

the kids can walk back to the 

blacktop. Please reach out with 

any questions or prayer 

requests if you cannot join us. 

Wendy Szafranski 

peterpanwendy7@hotmail.com 

 

 

"This is not a school-sponsored activity and the 

Swallow School District does not provide support or 

endorsement of this program/activity. It has neither 

reviewed nor approved the program, personnel, or 

activities announced in this brochure/flyer. 

Permission to distribute this material must not be 

considered a recommendation or endorsement by the 

school district.” 
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